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Moor Park Residents Golf and Dinner… 
 
We are thrilled to extend a warm invitation to an exciting event at Sandy Lodge Golf Club on Thursday, 
25th July. Join us for a thrilling day of golf and camaraderie followed by a delightful dinner, open to golfers 
and non-golfers alike. Whether you are swinging clubs or simply joining us for dinner, we look forward to 
your presence and participation in making this a memorable event. 
 
EVENT DETAILS 
Date: Thursday, 25th July 
Location: Sandy Lodge Golf Club 
 
GOLF – TEE OFF TIME  1.30PM. 
Cost: Green fee reduced to £40 as non-members will be signed in as guests by Sandy Lodge Members.  
Please forward Hans (details below) your handicap details. The guest green fee is to be paid on the day in 
the Pro Shop.  
Sandy Lodge Members only pay for the dinner. 
The deadline to confirm your attendance is 15th July for members and non-members.  
Format: Enjoy a spirited round of 4-ball better ball golf, where teams of four will compete in a friendly and 
competitive atmosphere. Whether you are a seasoned golfer or new to the game, this format promises an 
enjoyable experience for all skill levels. 
 
DINNER – 7.00PM for 7.30PM 
This is an excellent opportunity to socialise and connect with fellow residents, in a relaxed setting.  
Friends, family, and non-golfers welcome.  
   
Dress Code: Smart Casual 
 
To request the menu and payment details, please contact Hans Patel: hans@hotmail.co.uk.  Tel: 07860 
688853 or 01923 836064. 

COST  
3-course dinner: £34 per person inclusive of staff gratuities. 
 
Kindly RSVP by 15th July. 
 
Cold Calling on the Estate… 
 
Is cold calling illegal? Cold calling is not illegal but is discouraged on the Moor Park Estate.  The reason is 
cold calling may be used as a method of scouting for criminal activity, and it can be deemed intrusive, 
reducing our right to quiet enjoyment of our property.  
 
However, any trader who ignores a notice on your door stating that you do not wish to receive cold calls 
may be committing a criminal offense. Additionally, any trader who ignores any requests by you to leave 
and not return is committing a criminal offense. 
 
 



 
Estate Manager’s Update… 
 
I hope you are all enjoying the sunshine, which has finally come to Moor Park. 
 
May I remind you all that although the verges outside your property are owned by Moor Park, to keep the 
frontage fee as low as possible, please ensure you regularly mow the lawn and pick up any litter, to ensure 
the Estate always looks well maintained.  Thank you to those who already do this. 
 
Please also remember that there is no resident parking on the private roads.  Please ensure you park on 
your own driveway and any visitors to your property display a note on their dashboard with details of who 
they are visiting should there be no space on your drive to park.  If you are having an event, please have 
the courtesy to make your neighbours’ aware, ensure that music is not too loud and is lowered after 11pm, 
to be considerate to your neighbours. 
 
Merchant Taylors' School Summer Serenade… 
 

4 Main Avenue 
 

 

 


